Department of Administrative Services
Chief Operating Office
155 Cottage Street NE

Chair Riley,

Senate Bill 53 came before the Senate Committee on Business and General Government (Committee) on
January 22, 2019 for a public hearing. At the end of that public hearing, the Committee asked the
Department of Administrative Services to provide input regarding any concerns of that measure we may
have.

The Department of Administrative Services has no concerns with Senate Bill 53 and is supportive of
providing the Department of Aviation the operational flexibility contained within that measure. We
appreciate the ability to comment on the legislation.

Best,
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Adam Crawford
Government Relations Director
Department of Administrative Services



